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SHCC LISTSERV #51 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 3:30 PM
To: 'updateshcc@list.shccnet.org.'
Subject: SHCC ListServ #51 - HUD Recovery Act Funding - Green Retrofit Program

HUD has announced approximately $250 million in grants and loans being offered to promote energy efficient and green retrofits in Multi-Family Housing.  HUD's Green Retrofit Program will offer up to $15,000 per residential unit to reduce energy costs, cut water consumption, and improve indoor air quality.  Applications for funds are being accepted beginning June 15, 2009.  Click on the following link to access the HUD Notice.

http://portal.hud.gov/portal/page?_pageid=153,8001427&_dad=portal&_schema=PORTAL


 
 
 
 
